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4 October  2022 

 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
This is just a friendly reminder of the mechanisms in place to 
Communicate with ResCom on issues of concern. 
 
The ideal way is to put a note in the “Dear Chairman Box” at Reception.  
Please remember to include your name and contact details so that I can 
reply. You are also welcome to email me at laurain@iafrica.com. 
 
You are also welcome to discuss any issues with any member of ResCom. 
 
Best,  
 
Laurraine Lotter 
Chairman 
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